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Office of the Chief Election Officer 
Guru Ghasidas Vishwavidyalaya, Bilaspur (C.G.), 495009 

(A Central University established by the Central Universities Act, 2009) 
Phone: 07752-260405, Fax: 07752-260148, email : ggvscelection2019@gmail.com 

Website: http://www.ggu.ac.in 

 
 

 
ELECTION URGENT 

 
 

Letter No.: GGV/Election-19/04     Dated 03rd Dec., 2019 
 
To 
All Deans of School 
All Heads of the Department 
GGV, Bilaspur 
 
Subject: Students’ Council Election -2019. 
 
 
Dear  Sir  
 
As you are aware that vide notification number 3185/Estt/Adm/2019, Bilaspur, Date 
15/11/2019 of GGV the undersigned has been nominated as Chief Election Officers for 
conduct the Student Council Election 2019. In this regards this is to inform you that the 
office of the Chief  Election Officer is situated in the Biotechnology building in front of thr 
administrative block. This may kindly be circulated to all under your control for information. 
It is further informed that earlier email id of election office ggvscelection2013@gmail.com is 
discontinued and is no more in use. Please do not send any email on this id.  
 

The new email id is as follows: 
 

ggvscelection2019@gmail.com 

 
 
You are requested to refer the email id : ggvscelection2019@gmail.com  for election related 
communication.  
 

 
 
 
(Prof. B. N. Tiwary) 
Chief Election Officer 
 
 
Copy to: 
1. Secretary to Vice Chancellor for information of Honourable Vice Chancellor 
2. Steno to Registrar for information of Registrar 
3.  All Deans of Schools of Studies for information and necessary action 
4. Dean Student’s Welfare, GGV for Information. 
4. Proctor, GGV for information.  
5. Coordinator, IT cell with a request to upload on university website.  
6. Security officer for information with a request to ensure the security of the Office of CEO     
     during the entire election process.   
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